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April, 2021 
 

It has come to the attention of the counselors and administration that there has 

been a recent social media presence  condoning and promoting sexual assault and 

abuse.  As a school we wanted to make parents aware and encourage you to have 

conversations with your children about their social media use and what they are seeing.  

It is also a good time to talk about safe internet use and to remind them to report things 

such as those types of posts to adults. 

If your student is struggling with these issues please contact one of our school 

social workers/counselors.  If you are looking for community resources you can contact 

211 for more information, or visit our Community Resources page on our website.  

 https://211cortland.org  

 Community Resources 

 

Sincerely, 

Cincinnatus Central Schools Counseling Staff 
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